
 
Sent: 4/10/2018 1:12:26 PM 
Subject: Online Submission  04/10/2018   MR Robert Shearn  33 Adenmore Way ST  Kingsley WA 6026  kandr.shearn@bigpond.com   RE: DA2017/1274 - 52 Cabbage Tree Road BAYVIEW NSW 2104   I object to DA1274/2017 to develop 7 apartment buildings in the middle of the designated high priority wildlife corridor home to many vulnerable species. This is Biodiversity land and should not be destroyed by this development. This is not an appropiate development for this biodiversically sensitive area and must not be sacrificed for the sake of so called development. I therefore urge that this approval be rejected.  Robert Shearn - Kingsley Western Australia  


